
     

The Memorial Gifts Ministry consists of six congregants that meet quarterly throughout the year 
and receive and disburse funds given as memorials in the name of other congregants, family 
members or friends.  Those accumulated funds are then disbursed for requests made from 
various Ministries or for needs apparent within the church.  Generally, funds are not used for 
Property issues, but rather for decorative needs, music program requests, chairs/tables and 
similar items.  As it has been for all other Ministries of SOTH, 2020 has presented an odd set of 
circumstances and the only projects presented were:

1. A replacement laptop for Pastor; his broke down ($430);
2. An upgrade to Ken Franz’s PC ($31.99);
3. Lighting and ethernet switch for AV PC in church ($117.39).

In 2021, the Memorial Gifts Ministry will continue to advance its efforts and will respect and 
fulfill specific requests made by the families of donated funds. We hope to use these gifts to 
enhance worship and respectfully remember those who have gone before us.

Proposed Project List for 2021:

HVAC for Puppet storage area

Painting of Sacristy

A special thanks to the members of this Ministry for their work and dedication to SOTH.
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Members of Memorial Gifts:
Chairman:  Gary Haut
Treasurer:  Gary Wintersteen
Secretary:  Carole Ziemke
Members at Large:   Fern Kinder, Georgia Alberico, Karen Franz


